Election Candidates 1992

Valedictorian 1992

WERNER DISSELKAMP



Hi, my name is Werner Disselkamp and I am a fourth year business student.

Now I will tell you why I am running for Valedictorian. In my speech on May 28th, I would like to reminisce. I would like to talk on behalf of all graduate. I want you to:

Remember what it was like first year when we realized that it was up to us whether we passed or failed.

Remember all of the friends you have made.

Remember the many times you wished you had mom's great home cooking instead of Beaver Food or your own. The times you pulled all nighters just so you would know everything for that 9:00 a.m. exam.

Remember meeting students form (sic) overseas, realizing that we are all alike but have different cultures.

Remember (or not) the boyfriends/ girlfriends you had over the years.

Remember studying while maintaining the happiness of a child or spouse.

Remember the many different sports you played (intramural at 11 p.m.), the games you have lost and won.

Remember walking to school on a rainy day, working part-time and studying for an exam. Take time to be proud of the work you have accomplished here!

Remember the times you had to study while your roommate had a party.

Remember Last Class Bashes, the times you went Beaver-bogganing, and the dates you wish you hadn't had.

Remember trying to tell your professor that your dog passed away and you couldn't concentrate on your paper.

Remember struggling to make an 8:30 a.m. class only to find out that it had been cancelled.

Remember the scholarship/bursary you received unexpectedly and all of the hard work you accomplished to deserve it.

In closing, I would like to address the many challenges that lie ahead of us in the future . . .

ARTHUR DOYLE

(no photo available)

Hi, my name is Arthur Doyle.

I consider it an honour to be one of the candidates for the position of valedictorian for the class of 1992. The position of valedictorian symbolizes the achievements of the entire class, the values we have shared, what we have collectively learned(sic) during our university years, and our hopes and ambitions for the years ahead. The valedictorian speaks for all of us as we celebrate our academic achievements on our graduation day - one of the most memorable days in our lives.

I believe that I can speak for youbecause I have done many of the things that you have done. I have been involved in a host of student activities. I have been involved with the UNB Student Union for 4 years, along with several student union committees, a member of the Orientation Committee for 3 years, and on the University Senate along with several of its committees. I have also been involved with several intra-mural sports as well as the UNB Rowing Crew, as well as several other activities involving students in my 4 years at UNB

With this background here are some of the thoughts I would like to share with you:

I am sure that a generation from now the one thing we will remember the most will not be all of the speeches we hear on graduation day. Our thoughts will go back to our family, our friends, and the hopes we had for the futur(sic).

All of us graduating this may (sic) will possess something very special. I am speaking about our minds, our spirits, our ability to think and speak independently (sic) and our ability at that point as university graduates to stand up and be counted with a clear and firm position on the issues that affect our lives and the life of our country. The fundamental convictions and principals(sic) which help form our firm, clear positions are our most precious possessions.

Will we develop reputations for being outspoken, sometimes being difficult and challenging and always honest in supporting what our beliefs indicate as right. We must fulfill the best that is in all of us!

All of the great people of history have had to answer the same critical question - each had to chose (sic) between the safe protection of the croud (sic) and the risk of standing up and being counted. And we can find no truly great people among those who took the easy route. As we stand up and are counted we will first run into the group who will equate newness with wrongness. If it is a new idea it is uncomfortable and most people won't like it.

the philosophy that I most admire is to follow the path of the unsafe, independant (sic) thinker. Expose your ideas to the danger of controversy. Speak your mind and fear less the lable(sic) of the nonconformist than the stigma of conformity. And on issues that seem important to you never be afraid to stand up and be counted!

I hope I can count on your support!

MARK FLETCHER



After spending five years wandering the many halls of this institution it will be truly difficult to leave. Don't get me wrong, I am extremely excited about graduating and beginning a new life, yet I know I will miss one of the most intimate communities I have ever actively lived in. The past five years have not been just study at the HIL, or socializing at the Social Club, although I must admit, I have spent a good deal of time in both, but also being involved within the community.

Over the past five years I have served in many capacities throughout the university. I served as a Proctor, for the Arts 1000 Tutorial Program, 1989, as a committee member on Orientation, 1990 & 1991. Education Representative on UNB SU, 1990, CAMPUS Executive VP, 1990, CAMOUS President, 1991present, Alcohol Awareness Committee, 1991, UNB task Force on the Quality of Student Life, 1991, Arts Cabaret, 1988, 89, 92, CHSC (Social Club) Advisory Board, 1992, SUB Expansion Committee 1990-91, and as a resource person for the UNB Transition to Learning 1989-92, to name the most noteworthy. In addition to this I have assisted many clubs and societies in coordinating activities for the entire university commu-

My motives for being involved in so many different organizations have not been directed by the desire to have a fat resume, as is sometimes suggested by critics of the Student Union. Rather, like so many other students who have taken the time to get involved, I have been driven by a desire to bring about a change that would better the quality of life for students at UNB.

Although I know I will be leaving UNB without my name carved in

stone, I feel far more satisfied knowing that I have contributed, in a small way, to the quality of student life. Graduating knowing that I have both met my academic goals and contributed to the overall quality of student life at UNB will make the difference when I return to this campus years from now. I am very proud of my accomplishments and I would be very proud to represent the graduating class of 1992, as Valedictorian. Vote Mark Fletcher on Election Day.

MARTIN KENNY



Hello Grad Class members. My name is Martin Kenny. I'm seeking your vote for the position of Valedictorian. If you've wondered what a valedictory speech should contain, well here's what I think.

Graduation day is a time for speeches. However, not all speeches need be the lond(sic) winded affairs you might expect to endure. I think that there are some things which should be said. For example, our accomplishments as University graduates should be highlighted. A good speech should acknowledge those who have helped and supported us during our years here at UNB. It should be entertaining. Also, it should contain a message which students from all faculties and schools can relate to.

A valedictory speech need not be tiresome or tedious. With your support on election day, I can assure you that I can provide a concise, meaningful and entertaining speech, one with which all graduating students can identify. I look forward to your support on election day.

Thank you.

JANICE LEGERE

(neither photo nor submission received)

JANICE MACPHERSON



"You'll LAUGH, YOU'LL CRY, YOU'LL HURL" ... Grad '92

"HELP I'VE FALLEN AND I CAN'T GET UP"... Mrs. Fletcher "SUPPORT OTHERS IN ACHIEVING THEIR GOALS"

"BE OPEN TO NEW IDEAS, RELATIONSHIPS, AND EXPERI-ENCES"

"IT'LL BE JUST LIKE BUT-TER"...Grad '92

"KNOW THAT YOU ARE EQUAL TO EVERYONE IS EQUAL TO YOU" "NOT!" ... SNL

"CONSTANTLY ESCALATE YOUR GOALS"

"FOCUS!" Dom Niro

"YOU'LL DRINK, GET DRUNK, FALL DOWN" . . . Grad '92 "SIMPLIFY YOUR LIFE, HAVE MORE FUN PER HOUR"

"REALIZETHAT ALL EVENTS HAPPEN FOR THE BEST"

"COLLECT QUOTES THAT
MOTIVATE YOU"

Your valedictorian should be an outgoing, well-versed individual. Elisons quelqu'un d'eloquent en vue du discours d'adieu. I am Janice MacPherson and I am the best person for this position. I believe in UNB and in the abilities of this graduating class to succeed in the long run. Make the best of graduation and vote MacPherson for Valedictorian 1992.

Nominations open until 4:30 this afternoon for:

Education Representatives (2); Nursing Representative (1); Science Representative (2); UNB Senate 2 Year Term (1)

See page 37 for polling stations!